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Mass Intentions This Week 

2 7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL) 

3 7:00 a.m. Communion Service (SL) 
5:00 p.m. +Sara Berg (SL) 

4 7:00 am. ++Harold & Helen Cox SL) 
8:45 a.m. +Mark Bushmaker by C Kowieski

5 7:00 a.m. +Bill Reitz (SL) 

6 7:00 a.m. LID PCCW Members (SL) 
8:45 a.m. +Tony Joosten by Family 

7 4:00 p.m. +Jeanette Baltus 
By Gwen & Erv Tomczyk 

6:00 p.m. SP/SL Parishioners (SL) 

8 8:30 a.m. +Mark Dorshorst by Mom & Family 
10:30 a.m. ++Herman & Dorothy Kujawa (SL) 

LITURGICAL APPOINTMENTS - September 7-8 

Lectors: 

Servers: 

Ushers: 

Eucharistic 
Ministers: 

4:00 p.m. Mary Skytland 
8:30 a.m. Sue Polum 

4:00 p.m. Logan & Ethan Breu 
8:30 a.m. Milan & Obed Montero 

4:00 p.m. Keith Wirtz-Chris Milkey 
8:30 a.m. Mark Steward-Jerry Willfahrt 

4:00 p.m. Joan Kelnhofer 
8:30 a.m. Terry Moscinski 

Deanery Mass - SS Peter & Paul Sunday 6:00 p.m. 

SEPTEMBER IS DEDICATED TO THE 

SEVEN SORROWS OF MARY 

CEMETERY NEWS ... If you are interested in 
purchasing cemetery plots and couldn't attend 
the meeting last weekend, please contact John 
Van Asten at 435-3454. Prices are $575 for 
parishioners and $675 for non-parishioners. 

FALL PANCAKE BREAKFAST ... Mark your 
calendar for our annual breakfast sponsored by 
the Catholic Order of Foresters, Sunday, 
November 3. Spread the word!! 

HIGH SCHOOL FAITH FORMATION REGISTRATION 

It is time to begin registering for the 

2024-25 Faith Formation Program. 

High school students can attend 

based on the family's preferences 

and their availability. Class options 

and registration forms are available 

online athttps://rapidscatholic.regfox.com/rapids­

catholic-high-school-formation. DEADLINE 15 

SEPTEMBER 3. 

THE NATIVITY OF THE 
BLESSED VIRGIN MARY is Sunday, 
September 8. All are invited to Mary's 
birthday celebration here at St. Philip 
at 1:00 p.m. with Exposition, 
Eucharistic Procession to the Grotto, 
Rosary, Litany and Benediction­
birthday cake and ice cream. 

CATHOLIC FAITHFUL CITIZENSHIP RESOURCES 

What is a Catholic perspective on politics and 

voting? For resources including materials from 

the bishops of the Wisconsin Catholic Conference 

and the U.S. Catholic Conference, visit 

diolc.org/faithful-citizenship 

'• COR JESU will be held at Our Lady Queen of
Heaven on Friday, September 6, 6:30-7:30.
Join us for Adoration and Confession.

As a result of a very generous donation, 
we are now a more secure parish. We 
have 11 security cameras located in and ,/ ,·· 
around the church and grotto monitoring 1:�7'-'f- • 
any activity. Thank you for the generous \'� 
donation to St. Philip's.

·,?:ti,-:»1'

THANK YOU for your generous donation of $300 to 
Feeding Our Communities with United Services 
(FOCUS) to sponsor a recent Neighborhood Table Meal. 
We sincerely appreciate your gift and concern for those 
who are in need of food. We look forward to continuing 
to work with you to help feed our communities. 



-IA A 
GREETINGS WISCONSIN RAPIDS DEANERY ... On behalf 
of ACS, I want to express our gratitude for the support of � • time, talent, and treasure you provide. All three aspects of
stewardship are important. The 2024-25 school year is

underway. In addition to being a year of academics and formation in 
the faith, it is also an anniversary year. In the fall of 1954, the building 
currently occupied by ACM/ACS opened to the students who had been 
the previous three years using space at OLQH. Those first students 
graduated in the spring of 1955. Therefore, this year marks the 70th 

graduating class. In addition, 1999 and 2009 mark dates in the 
creation of the system we have today as the schools consolidated and 
we became a system that spans ages 6 weeks to 12th grade. We 
honor the legacy of the former parish schools, both those whose 
buildings we use - St. Lawrence, OLQH, and St. Vincent, and those 
whose buildings have receded into history - Sacred Heart, SS Peter & 
Paul, and St. Philip. During this 70th anniversary year, we are asking 
all of our supporters to consider an extra gift to continue to build ACS 
into a bastion of faithful Catholic education. Beyond your normal gift 
could you consider an extra gift of $100, $500 or even more? If 1000 
people each gave an average of $700, we would have an additional 
fund of $700,000 for improvements and long-term sustainability of the 
schools. If you would like to give, you can mail a check to ACS 
Development Office, 445 Chestnut Street, Wisconsin Rapids, WI 
54494 or if you prefer to give on our website, select the option for 70th 

anniversary special gift. 
https://www.assumptionatholicschools.org/giving/. We have also 
prepared the 2024 State of the Schools newsletter. It features 
highlights of the 2023-24 school year. It can be viewed at 
https://secure.smore.com/n/5xrn9. As always, please pray for our 
students and staff. We will remember you in our prayers as well. 
In Christ's Peace through Mary our Mother,' 
Daniel Minter - President Assumption Catholic Schools 

SCRIP NEWS ... Kwik Trip will return to a 10% rebate in the 
month of September. 10% cards will be available Thursday, 
September 5 through Friday, October 4. 
Scrip Office hours are: Monday 9-12, Tuesday 9-1, Thursday 
11-6 and Friday 9-1.

ROYAL CARDS ARE HERE!! Get your Royal Card 
today ... available through any ACS family or at any school 
office. At just $20 it's the perfect gift that keeps on giving all 
year long. Don't miss out - get yours now! 

WANTED: SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS ... ACS is in need of 
subs. Anyone with a college degree is eligible. 

THE FALL DEANERY MEETING will be held 
at St. Lawrence on Thursday, October 10. The 

• guest speaker will be Ann Langford from the
Diocese who will speak on the topic of The Holy
Eucharist and its connection to the Bible. The
Cost is $25 per person. Ladies ... please RSVP
to Chris Richardson 435-3735 by Sept. 23

OLD FASHIONED THEOLOGY AUTUMN SESSIONS 
for young adults 20's and 30's, at Our Lady Queen of 
Heaven on September 3, October 1, November 5. 
Grab a drink, hear a message, meet your neighbor. 
Vespers at 6:30 and message at 7:00. 

A State Farm· 
Kari Van Ert 

Agent 

478 E. Grand Ave. 

Suite 100 

Wisc. Rapids, WI 

Bus: 715.424.4181 
kari@insurewithkarl.com 
www.insurewithkari.com 

ADVERTISER OF 

THE WEEK 

Please pray for our 

advertiser, their family 

and their business. 

-�2?.J,st in Peqce
OUR PARISH EXTENDS OUR PRAYERS AND 

SYMPATHY to the family and friends of 

Jerry Peters whose Mass of Christian Burial 

was held August 29. May perpetual light 

shine on him. 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS ... 
Geri Laska, Sylvia Weiler, Evelyn Dobbs, 
Rich Hamus, Penny Junemann, Viola 
Joosten, Tracy Millard 

CHURCH SUPPORT - AU6. 25 

Envelopes 
Offertory 
Votive Candles 

$1262.00 
$ 372.20 
$ 52.75 

6ROTTO 
Gift Shop 
Donation 

$ 745.00 
$ 95.00 

Cave $425.00 
Museum $ 35.00 

*************************************** 

NEW PARISHIONERS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME AT 
ST. PHILIP. CURRENT PARISHIONERS SHOULD 

CONTACT THE PARISH OFFICE WITH ANY 
ADDRESS OR PHONE CHANGES. 435-3286. 

*************************************** 

FUN AND GAMES ... First Fridays September-May, 6:00-
9:00 at St. Alexander in Port Edwards, featuring dozens 
of board games and card games for you to play or bring 
your own. All ages free event. Come alone or with a 
group. Serving free popcorn. Bring your own family 
friendly beverage. 

THE QUEEN OF THE AMERICAS GUILD 
CONFERENCE will be held at the Shrine of Our Lady 
of Guadalupe in Lacrosse October 18-19. Please 
consider joining us for a wonderful weekend of 
prayer and spirituality. Call 93fl-584-1822. 

PLEASE PRAY FOR AN END TO ABORTION 

HAVE A SAFE 'HOLIDAY.WEEKEND!! 


